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Table Tennis leagues have a week left to enter the 2020 ELCC competitions. Entries for the four competitions, the
oldest in the Table Tennis England domestic competition calendar, close on Monday February 17.

The event is open to Seniors and Juniors with four competitions taking place. The Juniors will compete for the
Carter Cup (boys) and the Bromfield trophy (girls), with the zonal matches taking place on Sunday April 19.

The Seniors compete for the JM Rose Bowl (women) and the Willmott Cup (men). Senior zonal matches will take
place on Saturday April 18. The finals for all competitions will take place at Wellingborough on June 6-7.

For further information and to download an entry form visit the ELCC homepage.
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